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Amelia Bizzaro

From: Eggert, Randy (USAMOW) <Randy.Eggert@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2022 2:16 PM
To: John Jenab
Cc: Amelia Bizzaro
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Wesley Coonce - BOP Records

John, I completely overlooked doing this.  Let me forward your e-mail today to Shawn McCullough and see what he 
says.   
 
Randy Eggert 
Supervisory Assistant United States Attorney 
Western District of Missouri 
901 E. St. Louis Street, Suite 500 
Springfield, Missouri 65804 
(417) 575-8105 
E-Mail: randy.eggert@usdoj.gov 
 
 

From: John Jenab <john.jenab@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 3:51 PM 
To: Eggert, Randy (USAMOW) <REggert@usa.doj.gov> 
Cc: Amelia Bizzaro <Amelia_Bizzaro@fd.org> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Wesley Coonce - BOP Records 
 
Hi Randy, did you ever hear back from regional counsel concerning Mr. Coonce's BOP records?  
 
 
On Fri, Jul 15, 2022 at 10:32 AM Eggert, Randy (USAMOW) <Randy.Eggert@usdoj.gov> wrote: 

I’ll do it and let you know what he says.   

  

Randy Eggert 

Supervisory Assistant United States Attorney 

Western District of Missouri 

901 E. St. Louis Street, Suite 500 

Springfield, Missouri 65804 

(417) 575-8105 

E-Mail: randy.eggert@usdoj.gov 
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From: John Jenab <john.jenab@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 10:29 AM 
To: Eggert, Randy (USAMOW) <REggert@usa.doj.gov> 
Cc: Amelia Bizzaro <Amelia_Bizzaro@fd.org> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Wesley Coonce - BOP Records 

  

That sounds great, thank you! 

  

On Fri, Jul 15, 2022 at 10:25 AM Eggert, Randy (USAMOW) <Randy.Eggert@usdoj.gov> wrote: 

I’m sorry that this is causing your difficulty, and I am happy to help if I can.   

  

If you are okay with it, I’d like to forward your email to Shawn McCullough, the counsel for the BOP at the Med Center 
in Springfield, to see if he has any thoughts on what we can do to get this information to you.   

  

Randy Eggert 

Supervisory Assistant United States Attorney 

Western District of Missouri 

901 E. St. Louis Street, Suite 500 

Springfield, Missouri 65804 

(417) 575-8105 

E-Mail: randy.eggert@usdoj.gov 

  

  

From: John Jenab <john.jenab@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 10:13 AM 
To: Eggert, Randy (USAMOW) <REggert@usa.doj.gov>; Amelia Bizzaro <Amelia_Bizzaro@fd.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Wesley Coonce - BOP Records 

  

  Hi Randy, 
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As part of our post-conviction investigation, we have been attempting to obtain Coonce's BOP records, especially any 
records not included in the discovery produced in the criminal case. 

  

On July 20, 2021, BOP regional counsel Richard Winter wrote us a letter (copy attached) advising that our request met 
the requirements for "expedited" processing, which could take "up to 6 months." One year and numerous follow-up 
inquiries later, we have yet  to receive anything.  

  

We are prepared to file a lawsuit against BOP if necessary, but prior to taking that step I wanted to see if you might be 
willing to assist us in obtaining Coonce's records, or maybe could direct us to someone within BOP who might be more 
responsive to our requests. 

  

Thank you for your consideration, and best regards, 

  

John 

  

  

--  

John Jenab 

Jenab Law Firm, P.A. 

P.O. Box 30 

Lampe, MO  65681 

(816) 759-8686 Tel 

(816) 759-8685 Fax 
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